
Weekly
Update

9:00am Traditional Service
Leader: Steve Newbold

Preacher: Richard Todd (LAMB)
Readings: Colossians 1:1-14 Page 1182

Luke 10:25-37 Page 1041

10:30am Informal Service
Leader: Steve Newbold

Preacher: Richard Todd (LAMB)
Reading: Luke 10:25-37 Page 1041

6:30pm Evening Prayer
Readings: Psalm 77 Page 589

Genesis 32:9-30 Page 36
Mark 7:1-23 Page 1010

Personal Prayer is available. If you have come with any concern or you have 
felt challenged during the service, do seek prayer this morning.

14th July 2019

Prayer for the Week
Gracious Father, by the 

obedience of Jesus you brought 
salvation to our wayward 
world: draw us into harmony 
with your will, that we may find 

all things restored in him,
our Saviour Jesus Christ.

Amen

Today
We welcome Richard Todd from 
Lamb Hospital (one of our mission 
partners) to speak at both the 

9am and 10.30am services......................................... Holiday Club 
The club, for ages 5-11, will run 
from Tuesday 27th - Friday 30th 
August at St Stephen’s Church, 
10:15am – 12:45pm each day.  
Cost is £20 for first child in the 
family, £10 for siblings. More 
details and registration forms are 

available on our website............................................

People & Planet Gathering
We are delighted that Mike 
Simmonds, Manager for Plastic 
Free City Campaign, City of 
London, will be with us at our next 
meeting on 28th July. Come to 
hear him speak and discuss ways 
we can limit our use of single-use 
plastic - scourge of our seas and 

waterways............................................

We are looking for someone 
who will further develop 
contemporary styles of music in 
worship at our informal services 
and help people express their 
love for God and develop a 
closer relationship with Him.  If 
you would like to know more, 
contact Steve Newbold for an 
informal conversation.  The job 
description and application form 
are available on our website. 
Closing date for applications is 

19th July 2019.

Alpha
Begins on Thursday 26th 
Sept for  10 weeks with 

a Saturday in the middle. 
Email the Church office for 
information or to sign up 

admin@ststephens-ealing.org.............................................A good number of us are going to 
New Wine in a few weeks (27th 
July – 2nd August).  If you’re not 
one of them why not think about 
coming up for a day?  New Wine 
has moved to Peterborough so it 
is much nearer than previously 
when it was in Shepton Mallet 
and day tickets are available on 

New Wine website.  ...........................................


